ABINGDON

From: Annette Hack: Senior Nurse

8 January 2016

Dear Parent,
Medical Treatment During The Holidays

If your son has had an operation/accident/severe illness/immunisation or special treatment
during the school holidays, it is helpful for the Health Centre to be informed, to enable us to
update their medical documentation.

Please complete the form below return to health.centre@abingdon.org.uk at the beginning
of term.

Yours sincerely

Annette Hack - Senior Nurse
annette.hack@abingdon.org.uk

Name of pupil: ..o D.OBiiiii i,
TULOr GrOUP: «oeeiiii e e

Details of medical issue:

Thank you for this information as it helps towards the care of your son.
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